
  
 Spokane Walleye Club 
 General Meeting Minutes  

 

Date: January 31, 2024 

Attendance: 

Officers: President Chuck Dunning 

  Vice President Ken Shatzer 

  Treasurer George Allen 

  Secretary Lloyd Spooner 

 

Board Members: Shirley Calkins 

   Rick Bernard 

   Larry Quaintance 

   Gary Sweigert 

We are working to set up an online calendar for the entire year. We are trying to have this ready by the 
first week of February. 

The Big Horn Show is coming up March 14-17 and we will need a lot of help to make it a success. Watch 
for signups on the club’s website. We will be limiting it to 4 members per 2 hour block to more evenly 
spread the booth coverage. Remember, you get free admittance to the show if you volunteer. 

The meeting after the Big Horn Show is our annual Walleye seminar where we have two speakers and 
hands-on demonstrations. This has been very well attended and we can use club members help to make 
this a success. 

Mike Meseberg from MarDon Resort passed away in December. George and Chuck attended Mikes 
funeral and said there were many attendees. Mike worked tirelessly to provide great hunting and fishing 
opportunities in Central Washington and will be greatly missed. 

George gave a shout out to long time member Lonnie Krebs who was in attendance.  

There were 2 new members in attendance – Dan and Shirley Yates 
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Club member Greg Koch made an awesome presentation on winter Walleye patterns. The seminar may 
be seen on YouTube in two parts. 

Part 1 

https://youtu.be/KGYp7OkRH8Q?si=kYsYzXDb3UCHiVSs 

Part 2 

https://youtu.be/ALMc9rl98nc?si=RT-A9CDYA15rjWQ7 

 

The monthly 50/50 drawing was held with John Calkins winning the pot of $70 

Stan Jump presented gifts to the new members 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30PM 

 

 

https://youtu.be/KGYp7OkRH8Q?si=kYsYzXDb3UCHiVSs
https://youtu.be/ALMc9rl98nc?si=RT-A9CDYA15rjWQ7

